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Original Team Roping Association, Inc. is celebrating its 30th anniversary this 
year!  Our founding fathers would be proud that we have come this far! 
Many of you joined the association when it first started, and we would like to 
say “thank you” for your many loyal years of support!  As others of you have 
joined along the way and those of you who have just started with us…thank you 
also for making OTRA a continuing part of the sport of team roping !!! 
 
Most districts roped in January, and the few that didn’t will get started this 
month!  The first Terrell date was rescheduled due to weather, so we will be 
roping there twice in February --- as initially scheduled on the 4th and adding the 
18th now to make up for the missed date in January. So get ready to double up 
in February in Terrell!  The Wichita Falls and Andrews districts get their start 
this month.  Andrews on the 4th and Wichita Falls on the 11th. 
 
For the next three months there is an OTRA roping somewhere every weekend. 
Check our website for full schedules and follow us on Facebook for updates 
and other info!! 
 
Share the love with your roping friends this Valentine’s month and rope OTRA! 
 
 
 

All our Best to All of You, 
Tim & Whitney McCright         
Original Team Roping Association, Inc.                                                                        


